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Monday 31st January 2022

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Berlin Trip New Dates (5th - 7th July 2022)

Due to the ongoing complexities surrounding Covid-19 we have now been offered the following
alternative dates to travel to Berlin: Tuesday 5th July to Thursday 7th July. To enable travel on these
dates the school is also working closely with the Local Authority and the Travel Company, Anglia, to
ensure that the regulatory requirements between both countries are met.

Cost and deadline for payment
Should your child be interested in going on the trip we can confirm the total cost remains at £380 as the
school has agreed to absorb any increase in cost due to the postponement. We ask that the total balance
of the trip be paid in full by Friday 29th April 2022. However, if you are unable to meet this deadline,
please contact the school as soon as you can and we will do our best to support you.

IMPORTANT information regarding Covid Vaccinations
We are monitoring Covid-19 travel restrictions to Germany very closely. We understand that currently,
anyone wishing to enter Germany must have had two vaccinations. Testing instead of
vaccinations will not be an option. Details on travel advice to Germany can be found on the
Government website: Foreign Travel Advice: Germany. If, having read this guidance, you feel that your
child will no longer be eligible to travel please let us know. Likewise, if there are any updates to this travel
advice we will contact you and let you know.

Passport information
You may have already given your child’s passport details to the school but we would like to remind you
that all passports must have at least 6 months left in date, either side of the trip dates, in order to
travel. Please do check your child’s passport validity as this could mean your child will not be
able to travel. If you need to, you can renew your child’s passport at the cost of £49 online at Get a
passport for your child: Renew a child passport - GOV.UK.

As we need to supply information in advance to the travel company, we also need to confirm the following
details on your child’s passport: First Name, Last Name, DOB, Passport Number, Passport Start Date,
Passport Expiry Date, Country of Issue, Nationality and Gender. Please email these details, as they
appear on the passport, to meades.s@risedale.org.uk by Friday 25th February.

If you have any concerns, or if your child no longer wishes to go on the trip, please contact our Admin
Team by emailing enquiries@risedale.org.uk.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we try our utmost to enable this trip to go
ahead.

Mr Colin D Scott Headteacher
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